GENCO

Garage Enologists of North County

www.gencowinemakers.com

Next Meeting: September 26, 2018

Place: Good Shepherd

Time: 7:00 PM

Glasses: 3



September Meeting Notice

September Meeting.

This month's speaker will be Carmine Indindoli. He will discussing trellising for grapevines

Carmine considers that all forms of training lead to a canopy that require specific "trellis" management, even the outdated head-pruning system. He'll walk us through the 3 or 4 basic systems: head, cordon on a VSP, cane on a VSP, and then briefly go over the "quad" VSP. He will showing a PowerPoint presentation with lots of images, including the more exotic "Smart-Dyson" system just to show how bizarre it can get.

The group will taste some wines grown on each of the trellis systems for a comparison.

Members who have made reasonably good wines from vines pruned in the various methods are urged to bring their wines for sampling.

If you have a wine you would like to showcase made from vines that were pruned in the head, California 3-wire sprawl, VSP or some other method, and plan to attend the meeting, e-mail Bruce Hagen so we can arrange to have for a representative sampling.

brucehagen7850@comcast.net

Steve Nurse, GENCO Secretary

Please bring 3 glasses to this meeting